


 
Parking for visitors and retail customers would be difficult if allowed to park on Lawrie
Road or Concord road causing even more congestion. Bearing in mind there are no
sidewalks on Lawrie road.
 
Allotted parking for the building should be increased and the responsibility to
accommodate should fall on the building and not dependent on the neighborhood.
 
3.
 
The height of the building will overpower the neighborhood and does not fall within
the aesthetics of the area.
 
Although some kind of development is needed for this property we are seriously
concerned for the size, height, parking and access to the building entering and exiting
off of Concord road.
 
 
Thank you
 
Giuseppe and Rocchetta Pierri
 

 Concord Rd.
 
Have a Great Weekend 


